
 

Rural Municipality of Alonsa 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
Regarding the 2024 Financial Plan 

 
Public Notice is hereby given pursuant to subsection 162(2) of The Municipal Act, that the 
Council of the Rural Municipality of Alonsa intends to present its proposed 2024 Financial Plan 
for the municipality in the Council Chambers at the Municipal Office located at 20 Railway 
Avenue in Alonsa, MB on April 24, 2024, at 1:15 PM. 
 
The purpose of the hearing is to allow any interested person to make a representation, as 
questions or register an objection. 
 
Copies of the proposed financial plan can be viewed at the municipal office or online at 
www.rmofalonsa.com. 
 
Questions and comments may also be directed to Tami Dumanske, Chief Administrative Officer 
at 204-767-2054 or by email to rmalonsa@inetlink.ca. 
 
Dated this 15th day of March, A.D. 2024 
 
Tami Dumanske, CMMA 
Chief Administrative Officer 
Rural Municipality of Alonsa 


